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GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY PROJECT
MIDWEST OFFICE
104 East Wisconsin Avenue
Appleton. Wisconsin 54911 (414) 730-8533

December 10, 1987

Victor Stello
Executive Director for Operr'.lons gg . . gU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 %w k -|{Q([]

Re: Appeal of FOIA 87-634 l f)-|b ~hq

Dear Mr. Stello,

This is an appeal pursuant to subsection a(6) of the Freedom
of Information Act as amended (5 U.S.C. 552), of the actual
denial of the Commission to release documents requested on
September 16, 1987, by the Government Accountability Project,
regarding a September 2, 1987 les er to R.F. Warnick to W.G.
Counsil regarding the inspection conducted by Mr. I Barns and
other inspectors in the Comance Peak Project Division during June
5, 1987 through July 7, 1987 of activities authorized by NRC,.

construction permits CPPR-126 & CPPR-127 for,the Comanche Peak
Steam Electric Station, Units 1 & 2 and to discuss the findings
with W. G. Counsil and others at the end of the inspection. (50- [
445/87-11, 50-446/87-09). ;

No response from your agency has been received in this
matter since a September 25, 1987 form letter acknowledging
receipt of the request.

We expect your response to this appeal within 20 working
days of your receipt so that we can determine whether to pursue
this matter further in the courts.

Thank you for your consideration of this appeal.

Sincerely,

y May
Linda Bauman
FOIA Coordinator
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